
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Children in Need day is coming up and we have decided to organise an exciting event to 

raise money. Children in Need is a charity which supports and helps disadvantaged children 

and young people  across the whole of the UK, your money will help children who are 

desperately in need.  

We, The Grove School Parliament, have decided that we will have a pyjama day a special 

fundraising day. Everyone can join in!  You can come to school in your pyjamas and bring 

your teddy or soft toy, you can come to school in your normal shoes but you can also bring 

your slippers and dressing gowns to wear during lesson times. All types of pyjamas are 

welcome. 

You don’t have to wear pyjamas if you don’t want to just come to school in your normal 

uniform. 

Pyjama Day Thursday 15th November 2018 

 

Pyjamas 50p               Teddy 50p 

Thank you for supporting this great cause! 

The Grove Primary School Parliament 
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The Grove Primary School – Poppy appeal 

 

The annual Poppy Appeal has been launched with art installations revealed around the UK 

to commemorate the centenary of the Armistice. 

Sunday November 11 marks 100 years since the end of the First World War, and thousands 

of volunteers will help sell and distribute paper poppies in the following days. 

Founded in 1921, the Poppy Appeal raises funds for servicemen and women and their 

families. 

School Parliament Members will be selling poppies in the school gazebo . 

Daily 8.45-9.00 -  Monday 5th November until Friday 9th November. 

School Parliament News 

Parliament have raised the following key issues they will be working on theses throughout 

the academic year. 

 School safety- children have raised how unsafe it is when children, adults cycle 

across the playground around the side of the school. They will be conducting a 

survey to count the number of people still cycling across the school field and 

playground areas. 

 Cross safety – Cars being parked illegally and obstructing school gates and zebra 

crossing – discussion to take place with PSCO 

 A Charity football match  

 School outside waste bin – to discuss with Mr Kingsford 

 Playtimes  


